
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ISSUE 5 |  7th March 2024 

Address: 

123 East Lassen Street Road, Los 

Angeles, California, USA 

 

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 
 
MARCH  
 
Fri 8th Staff Curriculum Day 
 STUDENT FREE DAY  
 
Mon 11th Labour Day 
 STUDENT FREE DAY 
 
Tues 12th Bellarine Division 

Swimming 
 
Wed 13th 2025 Enrolment Tour 
 10am 
 
Fri 15th 2025 Enrolment Tour 

11.30am 
 
Tues 19th 2025 Enrolment Tour 
 10am  
 
 Reconciliation Sacrament 

Celebration 
 St Therese Church 5pm 
 
Thur 21st Year ½ Excursion 
 
Fri 22nd  Summer Lightening 

Premiership Year 5/6 
 
Mon 25th School Photo Day 
 
 2025 Enrolment Tour 
 9.30am 
 
 Teeth on Wheels visit 
 
Tues 26th Lisieux Cross Country

  
Thur 28th Easter Bonnet Parade & 

Coin Trail 

FINAL DAY OF TERM 1 
 3.15pm finish time 
 

APRIL  
 
Mon 15th Students commence  

Term 2 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Dear members of the Lisieux community, 

Congratulations to our Year 6 students who were inducted into their new leadership roles on 
Monday at assembly. They will hold the following roles for 2024: 

Bundjil House Captains: Tyler Deledio and Eve Nelson 

Gherang House Captains: Louie Walsh and Indiana Haslam 

Kunuwarra House Captains: Jacob Ferraro and Lusi Lyle 

Parrwang House Captains: Kai Brody and Isla McNamara 

Social Justice Leaders: Jett Davies, Winter Del Popolo,Xavier Fuller, Indie Gooch, Cate 
Matthews. 

Wellbeing Leaders: Emma Collins, Ally Marriott,  Jaiden Moodley, Yuma Older,  Madison 
Russo, Liam Sammut.  

Sustainability Leaders: Blake Abella, Mira Barton, Archie Begg, Raph Doherty, Kai Hay, 
Jackson Heaysman, Sam Frost, Orlando Mannix, Zander Ouroumis, Izaah Popping, Claudia 
Richmond, Ben Thompson. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we have taken part in Beach Activities Day at Cosy Corner, a whole school event full of colour and house pride, a 
perfect way to lead into the long weekend. We remind families that tomorrow is a student free day while staff take part in 
professional development, and Monday is a public holiday. We look forward to seeing all students back at school, 
refreshed, on Tuesday. 

 

 

Finally this week I wish to advise parents that for health and personal wellbeing reasons, Acacia One Classroom Teacher, Ms 
Grace Halleday, has tendered her resignation from Lisieux, effective immediately.  Grace was role-sharing the Classroom 
Teacher role with Ms Kristen Turner-MacDonald. For the remainder of Term One, Mrs Jennifer Graham will take on the role 
share position. We will advertise immediately for a replacement teacher and will advise parents once this appointment has 
been confirmed. 

 

God’s blessings for an energising long weekend, 

 

Susan Ryan 

Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au 

Principal 

 

mailto:Susan.ryan@lisieux.catholic.edu.au


 

 

A LEADER’S PRAYER 
 

Leadership is hard to define. 
Lord, let us be the ones to define it with justice. 

Leadership is like a handful of water. 
Lord, let us be the people to share it with those who thirst. 

Leadership is not about watching and correcting. 
Lord, let us remember it is about listening and connecting. 

Leadership is not about telling people what to do. 
Lord, let us find out what people want. 

Leadership is less about the love of power and more about the power of love. 
Lord, as we continue to undertake the role of leader let us be affirmed by the servant leadership we witness in your son 

Jesus. 
Let us walk in the path He has set and let those who will, follow. 

Let our greatest passion be compassion. 
Our greatest strength, love. 

Our greatest victory the reward of peace. 
In leading let us never fail to follow. 

In loving let us never fail. Amen 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders for the Sacrament of Reconciliation 

 When: Tuesday 19th of March at 5pm 

 Where: St Therese Church, Torquay 

 

 
Students will be celebrating the First Rite of Reconciliation where they will have the opportunity for 
relaxed one on one confession and absolution with a priest. 

 Students are asked to wear neat casual attire. 
 Students, together with their families are asked to arrive 10 mins prior to the beginning of their 

celebration. 
 
Stoles 
 
Students can wear a stole. Students should have their own Stole from their Baptism.  
Information on how to purchase a stole or have a symbol added can be found by visiting Gracious Glyphs at 

www.graciousglyphs.com.au. Please hand stoles into reception by Friday 8th March. 

Project Compassion 2024 

Spanning across the six weeks of Lent each year, Project Compassion brings thousands of Australian schools, 
parishes and supporters together to raise funds for people living in some of the most vulnerable communities 

across the world.  

Each family will be issued a Project Compassion box.  

Please keep at home and return on the last day of Term. We will conduct a coin trail and donate the money to 
Caritas Australia.  

 

http://www.graciousglyphs.com.au/


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Tomorrow (Friday 8 March) is a STUDENT FREE DAY. Monday 11 March is a public holiday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS 

 

LAST CHANCE A Student paver. The pavers will be used to create a feature infront of the Pottery Studio. This space 

will also be used for outdoor classes and other activities.  

To order your paver click here  Orders need to be in by 5pm today 7 March. 

 

EASTER RAFFLE 

Raffle booklets were sent home with the eldest child in each family on Wednesday. If needed more raffle booklets are 

available at the front office or you can purchase them directly online via the events tab on School24 

- https://www.school24.net.au 
 

https://www.trybooking.com/CJUAO
https://www.school24.net.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Canteen and Lunch Orders: 

 Thursday Lunch orders: Are to be placed through the Flexischools app by 8.30am on 
Wednesdays. 

 Friday School canteen orders: Are placed through the School24 app by 6pm on Wednesdays. 
o Steps on how to order through School24 are below 
o Please also note these dates as there will be no Friday Canteen 

  Friday 8 March 
  Friday 29 March 
  Friday 26 April 
  Friday 7 June 
  Friday 28 June 
  Friday 20 September 

 The last day for the canteen will be on Friday 29 Nov 2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fundraising Events 
 
This year the P and F will be organising some fun events to raise funds for the next school project. Here and the 
events that we have for this year. If you would like to volunteer to help with any of the events you can do so on 
School24. 

We are still looking for a P and F Committee Secretary and Treasurer. If you would like any details about these roles 

or would like to take up one of the positions please contact lisieuxpandf@gmail.com – we’d love to hear from you.  

 

Please RSVP by clicking the following link https://www.trybooking.com/CPXRC to  

Ensure your spot at this event or scan the QR code to access your free ticket. 

 

https://www.school24.net.au/
mailto:lisieuxpandf@gmail.com
https://www.trybooking.com/CPXRC


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER SPONSORS 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Dear Families, 

Final Reminder  

We have Teeth On Wheels visiting our school for dental check-ups and oral health education starting the 

25/03/2024. 

Click the link below to sign your child up - IT MIGHT BE FREE! 

https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-forms/consent-eform/  

CUT OFF DATE FOR COMPLETING YOUR CHILDS FORM IS ON THE 18/03/2024. 

Please complete your form today and the Teeth On Wheels team will be in contact to schedule your child’s 

appointment and notify you if your child’s eligible for FREE dental care through the Child Dental Benefit Schedule. 

Any further questions, please contact the Teeth On Wheels team on (03) 9338 1191. 

 

https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-forms/consent-eform/

